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An upgrade is underway at Oran Park Public School.  

Relocation of demountable buildings during school holidays  

During the school holidays two demountable buildings will be moved on the school grounds. Works to 
prepare the new site of the demountable buildings will begin on Monday 11 September 2023. The area 
will be fenced off from staff and students.  

The demountable buildings will continue to be in operation at their current location until the end of Term 
3.  

On Saturday 23 September the services to the demountable buildings will be disconnected and the 
buildings will be relocated by a crane. The crane will access the school grounds via South Circuit and 
Dick Johnson Drive. There may be slight traffic delays while the crane is entering and exiting the school 
grounds.  

Services will be reconnected during the holiday period and the demountable buildings will be ready to 
use in their new location from Day 1, Term 4.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

For more information about the construction of the permanent school at Oran Park Public School visit the 
project webpage at: 

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/o/oran-park-public-school-upgrade---stage-2.html  

Location of demountable buildings at Oran Park Public School. Indicative only. 
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